6th December 2017.

Dear Parent(s)

Christmas Show:

The Christmas Show will be held in Toonagh Hall @ 7.00p.m. this Thursday $(7^{th}$ December). Children are asked to be at the school at 6:45p.m. Children in Juniors, Seniors, 1^{st} , 2^{nd} and 3^{rd} Classes can be collected from the school immediately after the show. The children in 4^{th} , 5^{th} and 6^{th} can be taken home directly from the hall.

The Parents' Association have done great work behind the scenes in preparation for our show. Much time and effort has gone into planning for parking, hall decorations, seating, raffle and much more. All funds collected by the Parents' Association on the night will go towards the school. We are extremely grateful to all parents and members of our community who have helped out in anyway.

In previous years, the noise level caused by some young children in the hall made it difficult for the performers. It was most unfair to the boys and girls who were doing their very best. I understand that it is very difficult for very small children to remain seated for the entire concert but this must be balanced with the courtesy that must be shown to the performing children.

We look forward to seeing you on the night and I ask for your cooperation again this year.

Santa Claus:

I have just received an e-mail from the North Pole from Santa saying that he is looking forward to visiting the girls and boys of Toonagh National School on Thursday the 21^{st} of December!

School Closure:

The school will be closed on Monday, December $11^{\rm th}$, 2017 in order to facilitate training for teachers on the new language curriculum.

Yours sincerely,	
 Donnchadh Kelleher	
Príomhoide	
I acknowledge receipt of Parent(s)/ Guardian:	newsletter (6 th December, 2017).